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Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Philip E. Grate 
State Regulatory Affairs Director 
Public Policy 

 
 
July 22, 2016 
 

Via web portal and  
Overnight Mail 

 
 
Mr. Steve V. King 
Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-160868 
  2016 ETC Certification-Revised Legacy Qwest Cover letter 

and Revised Exhibit C 
   
Dear Mr. King, 
 
Enclosed please find revisions to CenturyLink’s 2016 ETC filing per commission staff 
request.  Specifically, the attached legacy Qwest cover letter is revised in the last 
paragraph to clarify certification request language.  This revised letter is provided in 
confidential and public formats.   
 
Exhibit C has been revised to update the total number of complaints. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Philip E. Grate 
 
PEG/mer 
Enclosures 


